
 
Welcome to Year 5 at 

Rudyard Kipling Primary 

School 2025 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Seacole Class 

 
 



 

Your new teacher will be me, Miss Hay with the wonderful Mrs 

Woolven who will be supporting us in the morning! 

I am so excited to get started and can’t wait to teach you in 

September. We have lots of fun activities planned.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the mornings, your adults will drop you off at the door leading from the car 

park  

 

 

From then on, you can come straight in to school and up the stairs to your 

classroom. 

 

 



 

When you come in, you will hang your coats and bags in the cloakroom at the 

bottom of the stairs. Look for your name and hang your belongings there.  

 

 
 

Then, line up quietly outside the classroom. We will be spending some of our 

time over the summer getting ready for September so the classroom might look 

a little different to how you remember it. Remember when you come in to do 

so quietly and calmly. 

 

 

 

 



In Year 5, we go out to lunch at 12.30pm. We enjoy going out to play on the 

playground and the field (if the weather is nice). The adults on the playground 

make sure there are lots of fun things to do! 

   

 

 

Every day, you will need to bring: a water bottle, a book bag, your reading 

record, your reading book…. and of course yourself ☺ 

 

 

 

          

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We can’t wait for September! What a great time we are going to have learning 

together in Year 5! 

Our first topic when you return is all about the Vikings! Maybe you could use 

the time over the summer to research what life was like back then and teach 

me some wonderful facts.  

 

We hope you have a super summer break! 

 


